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21st July 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

Outcome� BHPS Paren�/Carer Surve� - Sprin� 2022

You may recall that back in March 22 we conducted a ‘Parent/Carer Spring 22 Survey’ to find
out how you all felt about certain aspects of life at Biggin Hill Primary School. We would now
like to share a summary of these results with you.

The survey was sent to all parents/carers of children within our school community and in
total we received 114 responses.

Table shows the percentage (%) of respondents answers as either ‘strongly agree or
agree’ to each of the statements made within the survey

My child/children are safe at school: 99.1%

My child/children know who they can talk to if they are worried about anything at
school:

99.1%

My child/children are looked after and cared for well by the staff at school: 99.2%

I feel that my child/children's wellbeing is supported well at school: 97.4%

My child/children are taught how to recognise risks to their safety - both online and
offline:

98.2%

My child/children are taught to have an age appropriate understanding of healthy
relationships and sex-education:

96.4%

If I were to have any concerns regarding my child/children, I feel confident that the
school would deal with them appropriately and properly:

98.2%

I feel that the support on offer for families is of a good standard and we know who to
contact for support if needed:

99.1%

Thinking about inclusion for all, I feel that my child/children have their needs met: 95.6%

My child/children are making good progress at the school: 94.7%

I feel confident with the way behaviour is managed: 90.3%

Incidents of bullying are dealt with appropriately: 92.8%

The school is led and managed well: 97.4%

I/we would recommend this school to a prospective parent/carer: 98.2%
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We also asked respondents ‘Thinking about the whole school, select the statement that best
describes your view of the school’ and the results are published as below:

I am happy with the school and would recommend 77%

I am happy with the school 17.7%

As always, we conduct surveys such as this to highlight areas for school improvement and
we value your feedback.

We are very grateful to all that completed the survey. We will use this information to drive
improvements within our school as we work towards becoming the school of choice in Biggin
Hill and on our journey towards ‘Outstanding’.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lawrence
Deputy Headteacher, SENCo and Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead


